English homework
 Monday 17th January 2022

Hello Year 6 
Thanks for all your hard work last week.
This week I would like you to look carefully at the spellings you have to learn for our test on Friday.  As they are not a spelling rule or pattern they are not as easy to learn.  So, to help you to learn these words please write each of them in an interesting sentence.  REMEMBER you are in Year 6 I want well-punctuated interesting sentences.  
quarter		vegetable
question           variety
recent              temperature
regular		stomach
reign			pronunciation
e.g. The boy wanted to ask a very important question ; he knew that the rest of the class would not like the answer.
Children should eat lots of vegetables (as many as five a day) as they are so good for growing bodies.
Please ensure you have your homework in by Friday 21st January 2022.
Thanks
Mrs. Heston
